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From: Football South Coast Admin <admin@footballsouthcoast.com>
Date: Wednesday, 17 April 2024 at 1:17 pm
Subject: GYG - Player of the Match Vouchers
 
Dear Member clubs,
 
Our valued sponsor GYG will again provide Player of the Match Vouchers.
 
Clubs can pick these up from the FSC office (Ian McLennan Park, Kembla Grange) with vouchers available
for all teams from U6 to U12 from Tuesday morning 23rd April.   There are ‘Mini’ Vouchers which are for
U6 to U8 teams and the other vouchers are for U9 to U12 teams.
 
We have a]ached the rules for use of these vouchers and would appreciate clubs sharing this with all of
your managers and coaches.  One key change is that the vouchers cannot be used through the Drive-Thru
service and must be used in store only.
 
Yours in football,
Sonya Keir
Football Development Manager Football South Coast
Phone    (02) 42856929 (OPTION 8)
Address Ian McLennan Park, 50 Wyllie road, Kembla Grange 2526
Website www.footballsouthcoast.com
Email admin@footballsouthcoast.com
________________________________________________________________________________
___

 
IMPORTANT: This message is intended for the above menboned, addressee and may contain confidenbal informabon. Access to this email by
anyone else
is unauthorised.  If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message and nobfy the sender as any disclosure, copying, distribubon
or  acbon
taken or omi]ed to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful.  Views expressed in this message are those of the individual
sender, and
are not necessarily the views of the Football South Coast Board or any of its Directors.
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